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M ark your calendars now
and plan to attend the

UW Orthodontic Alumni
Reunion at the Westin Hotel in
Seattle from Sunday July 25 ­
Thursday July 29, 1993 .
Summer is a beautiful time to
travel in the Pacific Northwest
so consider bringing the entire
family. The Seattle Seafair
weekend will follow our
meeting.

It has been five years
since the last reunion so contact
your classmates now and
encourage them to return to
Seattle for the celebration!

Don Joondeph, our
Program Chairman, has planned
an excellent scientific session
including Drs. Vince Kokich,
Jean-Pierre Joho, Roger West,
Peter Sinclair, Patrick Turley,
Jon Artun and Bob Little. Each
lecturer is world renowned as a
clinician, teacher and researcher.
Dr. Peter Shapiro will once
again update everyone on
departmental activities . The
scientific sessions will be
scheduled on Monday through
Wednesday mornings leaving
the afternoons free for
recreational activities.

The Reunion will begin
with a celebration banquet and
concert on Sunday evening, July
25th. A wonderful dinner is

WALT WAGNER

planned with music throughout the
evening and dancing. A special
highlight of the evening will be a
concert by WALT WAGNER, a
noted composer and pianist from
the Pacific Northwest. Three
Orthodontic corporate sponsors ­
Unitek, Ormco and "A" Company
- feel a keen loyalty to the
Washington Orthodontic Alumni
and have generously underwritten
the Walt Wagner concert as well
as the dance music on Sunday and
Tuesday evenings. We appreciate
their support and they in turn will
display some of their newest
technological advances at our
meetings.

Monday night is a free
night and a good time to bring
your classmates together to
reminisce and celebrate.

Tuesday morning a
funwalk/run is planned for all the
"hard bodies" before the scientific

session. Tuesday afternoon will
challenge most enthusiasts with
tennis, golf, yachting and
shopping. Ward Damon, Sports
Chairman, has secured the Sand
Point Golf and Country Club for
a great sports banquet, awards
and music and dancing with
popular Theresa Carnovale and
the City Life Band. Hopefully we
can coerce Pat Turley to do his
rendition of "La Bamba" again as
well.

The scientific session will
conclude at noon on Wednesday
the 28th of July. Thursday is free
to tour the orthodontic facilities
at the University.

Tim Shields, the
Registration Chairman, will be
mailing out your registration in
March. The Westin Hotel has
blocked out rooms at the special
convention rate starting Saturday
night, July 24, for those traveling
from out of town and wish to be
rested for the big event on
Sunday.

Our goal is to make this
8th Reunion the most interesting
and exciting ever with stimulating
lectures, active social events with
plenty of time to reminisce with
former classmates and make new
acquaintances. I am looking
forward to seeing you all in
Seattle next summer.

DOUG CAMERON
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MESSAGES

Message from the
Chairman

P aul Robertson took over as our new Dean on September I of this year. He received
his DDS from the University of Texas in Houston, his certificate in Periodontics
from the University of Alabama in Birmingham and his MS in Experimental

Pathology from the same institution. His past academic appointments include Chairman
of the Department of Periodontology at the University of Connecticut School of Dental
Medicine, Chairman of the Department of Stomatology at the University of California,
San Francisco and Dean of the Faculty of Dentistry and Coordinator of Health Sciences at
the University of British Columbia. Dean Robertson joined us at a recent departmental
faculty meeting to share his thoughts about our Dental School and his vision for the
future, He outlined his five major goals for the next several years: I) Improve relations
with the conununity -- this includes alumni, the upper campus admini stration, and the
State Board of Dental Examiners. 2) Establish financial stability for the Dental School.
As many of you know, the State of Washington is predicting substantial budget deficits
for this fiscal year and the several to follow. State budget delicits translate into
University budget cuts . While uncertain at this time, it is likely that the dental school
faces a 1-2% budget cut this year and perhaps a similar reduction in each of the next
several years . As you might assume , Dental School budget cuts translate into
Departmental budget cuts. 3) Improve the intramural practice situation for faculty. 4)
Gain full accreditation for the Univesity of Washington School of Dentistry at its
Accreditation Site Visit in 1995. 5) Improve the predoctoral clinical program.

I believe the Dean is quite conunitted to graduate dental education, but not at
the expense of the predoctoral program.

I\s has been the case for the last number of years, we received an
extraordinarily large and well-qualified group of applications for our graudate program.
Nine of our faculty reviewed the applications and selected sixteen to come to Seattle for
interviews . Those interviews were held in November and the final class of six was
selected immediately afterwards. The six members of the class of 1995 are Drs, Hwe­
Yae Chong, Singapore '84; Karen Hesse, Alberta '92; Doug Knight, UW '90; Anna Law,
Tufts '93; Paul Nelson, UW '92 (and son of Jim Nelson , UW Orthodontic Class 01"66) and
Ken Norwick, UW '93 (and son of Ken Norwick, UW Orthodontic Class of'69). They are
a wonderful group of future alumni who we look forward to educating during the next
couple of years.

I am pleased to report that due to the generosity of one of our alumni, we have
established an Orthodontic Graduate Student Loan Fund, administered by the Dental
School. These funds will be available to orthodontic graduate students who need
addition al resources for either tuition or personal living expenses during the program.
Dental education is extraordinarily expensive these days and we hope that this will help
to ease the burden for some students. Repayment at a moderate interest rate does not
begin until after the program has been completed and can take up to eight years. We will
be plea sed to accept additional contributions to this loan fund.

I would like to express my appreciation to those of you who have contributed
directly to the Department or to the Alunmi Association for the benefit of the Department.
These contributions are critical to maintaining the excellence of the Department and are
used primarily to support our research program. We arc grateful for your support in this
time of declining resources from the State .

I look forward to seeing each of you at the Alunmi Reunion this coming July
and to have the opportunity to report to you more directly about the activitie s of our
Department.

PETER SHAPIRO

Message from the
President

T his past year your Board evaluated
the overall "operation" of the Alumni
Association . We formed a committee

to examine tile general progress and
business efficiency of our organization. Our
goal is to operate the Association within an
income stream drawn entirely from alumni
dues so that contributions from pledge s and
other creative fundraising teclmiques would
be directed toward department support,
such as research for students and
equipment. We then set guidelines for
more participation by the Board and less
utilization of our Executive Director. As a
result of these reconunendations there was
a change in our Executi ve Director position
and several changes in our budget for 1993­
1994. Since 1990, we have progressively
increased the Alunmi dues in an attempt to
reach a more realistic operating budget.
After much analysis and "soul searching,"
we found that the current dues must be set
at $130 per year. You have already
received your new dues statement and I
respectfully request all alumni and "friends
of alumni " to comply to help with our
overhead needs. While we have been
presented with many creative ideas over the
past two years in terms of individual estate
plarming, we decided to get back to "basics"
in our fundraising techniques. We feel our
continuing 5-year pledge via the phonethon
and Ictters to all alunmi and friends is still
the best technique to contribute to our
endowment fund. We are asking for a
pledge of $2500 paid over 5 years , Always
keep in mind the "contribution in lieu of'
idea of making your donation by having
another professional contribute in your
name to the Alumni Association for
treatment provided. I encourage all of you
to make contribution pledges as well as pay
your annual dues , anticipating that we can
report in July at the Reunion that our
$500,000 goal has been accompli shed! I
look forward to seeing you this sununer.
Have a GOOD year!

DAVE RICE
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1993 Orthodontic Graduate Students
Carol Knaup was born in Ketchikan, AK,
and raised in Sequim, WA. She received
her B.S. in Nursing in 1981 from Seattle
Pacific University. She graduated from
Dental School at the University of
Washington in 1991. She is married to
Steve, an anesthesiologist at Swedish
Hospital, and has two children, Andrew
(10) and Madeline (7). She plans to
practice in the Seattle area.

A. Davide Mirabella was born in Catania,
Italy. Aller completing high school, he
attended the University of Catania , where
he received his D.D.S. with honors. He
was in private practice for 2 years. While
in the orthodontic program, Davide married
his wife, Elisa, who recently gave birth to
their first child, a daughter named Carla.
After graduation he plans to go back and
practice in Catania .

David Covell, Jr. lived his formative years
in Poughkeepsie, NY. He received a B.S.
in Biology from Denison University , and
MA in Biology from SUNY at New Paltz,
and a M.S. and Ph.D. in Neuroscience from
Albert Einstein College of Medicine of
Yeshiva University ('85). During this
period he conducted various research
projects in the field of developmental
biology. As a Nlli sponsored post-doctoral
fellow at the New York State College of
Veterinary Medicine , Cornell University
('86-'87), he investigated the embryonic
development of the trigeminal nerve.
While a student at the Ohio State
University College of Dentistry ('91) he
received an AADR student research
fellowship to investigate trigeminal nerve
regeneration. Dave's wife, Mary Verdon, is
a family physician and a full-time faculty
member at the Swedish Hospital family
practice residency. Following graduation,
Dave plans to pursue a career in academics.

Scott Ostler grew up in Richland, WA.
He attended Brigham Young University,
where he received a B.S. in Microbiology.
He received his D.D.S. from the UW Dental
School in 1991. He is currently working on
a research project looking at the amount of
ridge resorption which takes place after

extraction of a primary second molar where
there is no permanent tooth replacement.
This research is designed to increase
knowledge in the area of timing of implant
placement. He has been married to his
wife, Delene, for 6 years and has 3
children, Amanda (4), Jackson (2), and
Saydi (9 months). After graduation Scott
plans to practice in Richland, WA, where
there is plenty of sunshine.

James Larson grew up in San Jose, CA.
He completed his undergraudate studies in
Tennessee and taught at the junior high
and secondary level for several years. He
graduated from the University of
Tennessee Dental School in 1985, then did
a one year G.P.R. at the VA Hospital in
Memphis, TN. He then joined the Air
Force after his residency and practiced
general dentistry in Southern California for
5 years. He and his wife, Mary, are the
parents of 6 boys - Tim, Jon, Jeff, Ethan,
Ben and Eric. After graduation, he will be
practicing orthodontics for 2 years at
Incirlik Air Force Base in southern Turkey.
Aller he fulfills his obligation, he would
like to return to the Northwest to practice.
His research topic is a study of the
movement of the epiglottis in
mammals.

Heather Woloshyn was born in
Rosetown, Saskatchewan, Canada, and
received her D.M.D. with great distinction
from the University of Saskatchewan.
Aller completing a two-year hospital
residency and fellowship at the University
of Washington, she was a full-time faculty
member and Acting Director of the General
Practice Residency Program at the UW.
Her husband, Mark Drangsholt, is also a
dentist and graduate student. Following
graduation, she plans to practice in western
Washington.

Congratulations to all
Graduates as They
Continue in Their

Professional Careers

Pledge Drive Asks
Members to Help

In October, Orthodontic Alumni
Association members gathered to begin
a pledge drive that continues
throughout 1993 . The goal of the
pledge drive was to reach an account
level of $500,000. Contributions for
the endowment fund will then have
interest income to support research
projects for students and Department
staff, assist in equipment purchases for
the Department, sponsor lectures and
events, and endow a Chair in the
Department. The initial response from
members has been promising. Many
have responded with contributions. and
many more have pledged to contribute.
As the pledge drive continues, we will
contact members in hopes of achieving
our goal. Updates on our progress will
be forthcoming at the Reunion this
summer and our next newsletter, to be
mailed out in October, 1993 .

NEW EXECUTIVE
DIRECTOR

You may have noticed a different
return address on your recent
correspondence. It belongs to our new
Executive Director, Joni Marts. Joni
began working with the Association in
August, 1992. She brings with her a
background in academic counseling
from the University of Washington, as
well as work in the travel industry and
computing. Joni lives in Seattle with
her husband, Boyd, and 2 1/2 year old
son, Alex. She welcomes all
correspondence from alums. Should
you need to reach her by phone, please
call at (206)545-4541, FAX at
(206)547-6160, or feel free to drop her
a note regarding any updates in your
practices and/or other events.
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JACK AKAMINE ('62): Jack retired
from his practice in August 1991. He
was very happy to turn over the office
to Dr. Brian Povolny ('89) , who Jack
says is "doing a great job there in
Tukwila." Jack went to China for three
weeks soon after retiring, and lectured
to orthodontists and general dentists in
Beijing. He started a three-month
volunteer position in a dental school in
Cambodia, beginning November 1992.
"I still don't feel like I'm retired ," Jack
says. Maybe he will, after returning to
Seattle in late February.

UW ORTHODONTIC ALUMNI ASSOCIATION •

Let's Catch Up

Clockwise: Ross Kaplan, Flora Hovenden, Verna Faris, Terrie Kygar,
Vickie Jorgenson, Susy Anderson .ALAN IRVIN ('84): Alan was

Chairman of the American Lung
Association Golf Tournament in
Greensboro, NC. The tournament
raised $11,000 for the American Lung
Association. Alan and Laura started
building their home in October 1991
and moved in October 1992. An
invitation is extended to their friends in
the Alumni Association and Class of
'84 to come visit them in Greensboro.
"This time you won't have to sleep in
the recliner Kenny!"

Alan and Laura's new home

EDWIN P. WERLICH ('62):
"Retired !"

ROSS KAPLAN ('73): Ross and his
"team" of Huskies geared up for the
1991 Rose Bowl in style. Ross attended
the game with his family and watched a
great victory. His wife was not too
happy though -- she's a Michigan
alumnus!

BILL MCNEILL ('64): Long before
NIKE coopted the aphorism "Just Do
It!" for their advertising campaign,
Bill considered that the guiding motto
for his life. And now he IS DOING IT.
He made the commitment to an early
retirement and transitioned his
orthodontic practices to Tony
Lovrovich by May, 1991. He married
Linda Mikulicich in September of 1990
and, with her support and
encouragement has been dividing his
time between offshore cruising on their
39 foot cutter "The Grasshopper" and
building a mountain home in
Mammoth Lakes, CA, where they enjoy
mountain biking. Their water travels
have taken them both north and south,
some quality time "sunning, fishing,
and swimming" in Mexico. While
Linda has become a master at
navigation systems and "stands night
watches like an old salt ," Bill says he
has found "more joy and inner peace

wonderfully detailed (4 pages!) letter
on their experiences. Anyone wanting
a copy should contact Joni and she will
send it to you!

Bill & Linda at Mammoth Lakes

NEW ADDITIONS

To Mr. & Mrs . David Parks ('79):
Kieren Walker Parks born 4/4/92

To Mr . & Mrs. Kenneth Agronin ('84) :
Ashley Agronin born 4/10/92
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Top Row: Rudee, Walters, Dumars, Haug, Dugoni, Hortin
Front Row: Baughman, Hatasaka, Clements

JOHN MOORE (left) ('79)
congratulates STAN HALL ('79) on
winning Puget Sound Orthodontic
Study Group Annual Fishing Derby.
The Derby was held at Pine Point
Resort, Curlew Lake, Washington,
May 1992

WILLIAM PROFFIT ('63): Bill
was made Kenan Professor (a
distinguished professor position) at the
University of North Carolina in the
spring of '92. Congratulations, Bill!

DON RUDEE ('55): Don has been
part of a study group which began in
1955 and continues today , with the
addition of two "outside" members.
The original club consisted of Jim
Thurston, Don Rudee, Archie Peterson ,
Blaine Clements, Art Ponte rio, Bob
Willis and Lowell Lundell. It was
reorganized in 1962 with Harry
Hatasaka, Ron Haug, Warren Costigan ,
Dick Bartlett. Art Dugoni, Shenn
Cooper. Bob Hortin, Blaine Clements
and Don Rudee as members , calling
themselves The Peninsula Orthodontic
Research Group. For the past 30
years they have maintained an a11-

times per year! They have a rotating
chairmanship for each meeting; that
person establishes the agenda. The
October 1987 meeting was particularly
memorable for Dick Riedel, who
stopped over in San Francisco
DURING THE EARTHQUAKE, on
his way to the Yosemite Valley
meeting! Spouses too have enjoyed a
resort setting for one meeting a year.
Gone now are original members Bob
Willis, Art Ponterio, Dick Bartlett,
Warren Costigan, Shenn Cooper and
Jim Thurston. UW grads Mel Walters
and John Dumas joined PORG to fill
the depletion . Non-UW Steve Dugoni
and Gary Baughman also joined.

DAVID TURPIN ('66): maintains
his position as editor of the Angle
Orthodontist (since 1989).

Do you have any updated
addresses for these people?
Please let us know!

Kenneth Orman
Louis Melosky

Michael Brousseau

PETER SINCLAIR ('81): As of
January 1, 1993, Peter will be moving
from North Carolina to Los Angeles to
assume the position of Professor and
Chairman of the Department of
Orthodontics a the University of
Southern California. Congratulations,
Peter!

x,c, WOON ('79): K.C. has been
busy setting up a new orthodontic
practice . She left the academic life at
the University of Malaya, where she
last held the position of Associate
Professor and Head of the Department
of Orthodontics and Children's
Dentistry in February 1992. She sends
her hellos to classmates of '79 and is
enjoying her new practice.

OUR NEXT
NEWSLETTER WILL

BE SENT OUT IN
OCTOBER 1993.

PLEASE SEND ALL
UPDATES BEFORE

SEPTEMBER 15,



• 6 UW ORTHODONTIC ALUMNI ASSOCIATION •

ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
PASSINGS

DR. PAUL LEWIS

Paul Donovan Lewis passed away
peacefully on December 6, 1992. Born
in Bucoda, WA on june 4, 1896, he
spent most of his youth in Bellingham.
He attended the North Pacific CoIlege
of Dentistry and Pharmacy (now the
Dental School at the University of
Oregon). He practiced dentistry for a
few years in Monroe, WA, at which
time he was a member of the Ferrier
Gold Foil Study Club. During 1923,
Paul attended the Dewey School of
Orthodontics in New York and
subsequently became an assistant with
Dr. Dewey. It was in New York that he
met Virginia Thrall , who was to
become his wife. Paul returned to
Seattle to establish his orthodontic
practice. He and Virginia were married
in 1925 in Everett and resided in
Seattle on Queen Anne Hill and later in
the Magnolia district. Paul was a
frequent instructor in Tweed
Foundation courses in orthodontics at
Tucson, AZ, during the 1930's, 1940's
and 1950's. In 1948, Paul and the four
other members of his study club became
founding faculty members of the
Department of Orthodontics at the
University of Washington. where he
taught and served as a mentor for
students until 1978 - and intermittently
thereafter until 1985. Paul enjoyed golf
with his pals during his more than 40
years of membership at Seattle's
Broadmoor Golf Club . His dental
fraternity affiliation was Psi Omega.
He was a fellow in the American
College of Dentists. In 1986, Paul
received the prestigious Ketcham
Award at the annual meeting of the
American Association of Orthodontists.
He received numerous other awards
and honors, most recently a recognition
by the University of Washington

Department of Orthodontics on the
event of his 95th birthday in 1991. He
was a pioneer in the field of
orthodontics and the inventor of the
Lewis bracket. Several of his research
publications are still cited in
orthodontic literature today. In the
course of his orthodontic practice over
the years, Paul had a number of
associates and partners, most notably
Dr. Robert Kemp, with whom he had a
partnership for 33 years until his
retirement in 1986 at the age of 90.
Dr. Lewis is survived by his loving
son, Dr. Paul Lewis, Jr. (and wife
Margaret); four grandchildren and a
great grandson. Memorials are
suggested to the Orthodontic Memorial
Fund , c/o Department of Orthodontics,
University of Washington.

DR. ROBERT MENDEL
DR. TODD MENDEL

Dr. Robert Mendel and his son, Dr .
Todd Mendel died September 7, 1992,
as a result of a seap lane accident on
Vancouver Island. B.C. Robert
Mendel graduated from the University
of Washington Orthodontics School in
1962 and maintained practices in
Mercer Island and Seattle. He held
memberships in many associations
including Tau Kappa Epsilon
Honorary Dental Fraternity, American
Orthodontic Association. and the
Rotary Club . Dr. Todd Marshall
Mendel was enrolled in the University
of Washington Orthodontics program
at the time of his death. He too was a
member of many organizations
including Omicron Kappa Upsilon
Dental Honorary Fraternity and Tau
Kappa Omega Honor Society .

Memorial services were held on
September 14, 1992. In lieu of flowers,
the family had requested memorials to be
made to the UW Dept. of Orthodontics or
the University of the Pacific Dental
School.

DR. WILLIAM S. TAKANO

Bill died November 7, 1992 after a short
iIlness . He was born in Auburn,
Washington in 1924, spent his early
years in the Seattle area, and his college
years in the East. BiIl received his
D.D.S. (cum laude) from Marquette
University in 1948, and his M.S.D. in
Orthodontics from the University of
Washington in 1950 in the very first
class. He soon opened his practice in
Seattle and continued until his death,
having been joined in the office by his
brother, Jim, in 1961. During this time
he arranged to leave the practice to
someone else while he spent two years in
the Navy Dental Corps in San Diego.
Bill taught at the University of
Washington for 22 years, and was active
in the P.C.S.O., the Angle Society, the
Tweed Society , and the Crystal Study
Club . He was an avid outdoorsman and
excelled in fly-fishing, salmon
mooching, duck hunting, and especially
skiing. He was always a true and loyal
friend and will be sorely missed.

KENNETH S. KAHN, Classmate

The Alumni Association Extends
Heartfelt Sympathy to Families
and Friends of Those Who Have

Passed On

• •
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CLUB TATUS BY CLASS

Century Club (SI .000)
Framed certificate and plaque

Founder's Club ($5.000)
Framed certificate and plaque
Name engraved on a plaque In the Founders' Room
Reprints of departmental pubUcatioru;
Guest (no fee) at the Alton Moore Lectureship
Guest at the faculty study c1ub meetlngs

Chairman's Circle (SIO,OOO)
Framed certificate and plaque
Name enl:raved on a plaque In the Founders' Room
Reprints of departmental publications
Guest (no fee) at the Alton Moore Lectureship
Guest at faculty study club meetings
Lifetime free event package for Alumni Reunion Mtg.
Guest of the Chairman at the annual l:raduatlon

DONOR CATEGORIES

Have You
Fulfilled

Your
Phonethon

Pledge?

Class 1981
Victor A. Johansen
David B. Kennedy
Samuel L. Lake
Peter M. Sinclair
Gary R. Wolf
Class of1982
Dante Bresolin
D. Briar Diggs
Haruo Ishikawa
Class of1983
Charles Gilmore
Randall Inouye
Douglas J. Klein
Class of1984
Philip G. Barer
Rebecca Bell-Poling
David Crouch
Alan W. Irvin
Scott B. Nash
M. Lena Omnell
Hennan Wilbrand
Class of1985
Mark Kitamura
Faculty
Alton W. Moore
Richard A. Riedel
Non-Alumni
Tony Lovrovich

Ronald J. Markey
Molyneaux Mathews
Allen II. Moffitt
Arthur Stein
Rodger II. Tuenge
Michael Miroue
Class of1975
Leslie A. Cotton
Ward M. Damon
Armando Gutierrez-Oriani
Michael Miroue
Lawrence Rosenberg
Ronald B. Schatz
Rodney C. Tuenge
Class of1976
Ronald Gallerano
William B. Giles
Raymond Kubisch
Jerome P. McDonnell
Diane Miberg
Class of1977
E. David Engst
Henry Fields
James Garol
Louis Metzner
Mark S. Savage
John R. Smith
Class of1978
Michael R. Fey
Gregory W. Guyman
Gregory Jackson
Laurence W. Mabbutt
Patrick Turley
Dave Witzel
Class of1979
Stanton H. Hall
R. Glenn McMinn
R. Glenn McMinn
John W. Moore
David W. Parks
Bryan J. Williams
Daniel M. Yaillen
Janice E. Yip
Class of1980
Foster Bucher
Kenneth Glover
Claude Mossaz
Daniel Taylor

Francis L. Fraser
Paul D. Henderson
Jack A. Lindskog
Jerry L. Stoneking
Melvin W. Walters
Class of1968
Barry S. Cutler
Richard M. Eastham
M.P. Michael
Class of1969
Ronald L. Allen
Andrew P. Collins
David L. Frederick
James Quessenberry
L)1U1 L. Whimpey
Class of1970
Dwight H. Damon
James R. Hansel
Robert M. Little
George T. Masumoto
Thomas R. Pitts
Classof1971
J. Paul Anderson
James A. D'Anna
Paul D. Frazier
Mark E. Simons
Dennis C. Turner
Richard A. Wendt
Helga I. Zimmerman
Class of1972
James U. Down
Richard A. Gile
Robert B. Julius
Gary Nordquist
Wayne R. Wilskie
Alan F. Wilson
Class of1973
BarryBeget
Richard L. Garfinkle
William E. Gray
Ross G. Kaplan
Warren G. Newman
William D. Swanson
Thomas R. Van Dyke
Class of1974
L.D. Baer
Rostyslaw Dmytruk
Mark R. Heinemann

Class of1953
John R. Phillips
Class of1954
Donald H. Baxter
John V. Drake
Class of1955
Gordon K. Johnson
Lowell C. Lundell
Joseph R. Moran
Donald A. Rudee
James L. Thurston
E. Russell Van Dyke
Class of1956
Blaine S. Clements
Class of1957
James K. Knell
J. Paul Ovens
Class of1958
Richard II. Frei
David G. Hickey
Joseph Lavin
Robert Ticknor
William J. Wise
Class of1959
Francis G. Jones
Robert R. Kelley
George Oviedo. Jr.
Erik B. Pihl
Jack M. Richardson
Class of1960
Edward J. Esselman
Harry II. lIatasaka
Ronald D. Haug
Andrew M. Houg
Class of1961
Arthur S. Burns
James F. Mulick
Franklin Piacentini
James II. Takano
Class of1962
Jack Akamine
Robert W. lIortin
Ronald F. Robbins
Frans P.Vanfferl .inden
Edwin P. Werlich
Class of1963
William G. Lindquist

Class of1964
George E. Black
Jay D. Decker
Alvaro de la Cruz
Robert Sutherlin
Class of1965
Robert J. Bendzak
James C. Ellingsen
Donald W. Frantz
Jack H. Keller
George N. Newton
Daniel L. Sullivan
Theodore Thorn
Kermit N. Welch
Class of1966
J. Thomas Barksdale
James A. Dart
Stanley H. Masaki
Class of1967
Paul Dees
John C. Dumars

CENT URY CLUB

Class of1954
Robert F. Taylor
Class of1964
R. William McNeill
Class of 1966
E. James Nelson
Class of1968
Roberto C. Justus
Class of1969
David R. Rice
Class of1970
Nicholas Johnson
Donald R. Joondeph
Classof1971
Douglas S. Cameron
John E. Grubb
Class (if 1972
Bruce R. Molen
John N. Van Der Pyl
Class of1973
Farrell G. Hinkle
Peter A. Shapiro
Class of1974
Vincent G. Kokich
Class of1975
Jonathan H. Kinne
Class oj 1979
Donald E. Gardner
John C. lve

CHAIRMAN'S CI RCL E

FOUNDER'S CLUB

Class of196/
Stanley W. Gum
Class of1966
David L. Turpin
Class of1967
Jack A. Lindskog
Class of1968
William Sproule
Class of1969
Fred II. Hassig
Kenneth W. Norwick
Class (if 1971
Jean-Pierre Joho
Class of1972
Allan L. Van Ness
Class of1973
James R. Elder
Class of1976
Marc R. Joondeph
Class of1977
Bruce P. Hawley
Class of1983
Timothy Shields
Faculty
Roy M. Gunsolus

Class of1950
Gerald N. Dohner
Class of1952
Roland Anderson
John D. Desposato
Robert H. Kemp
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MARK YOUR CALENDARS

June 11, 1993
ALTON MOORE LECTURESHIP

Featured Speaker: Art Dugoni

Four Seasons Olympic Hotel
Seattle, Washington

July 25-29, 1993
UW ORTHODONTIC ALUMNI ASSOCIATION REUNION

Westin Hotel
Seattle, Washington

1

University of Washington
Orthodontic Alumni Association
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Sea ttle, WA 98103
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